Elmer, Linda
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From: Hatala, Carlen

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 10:32 AM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: FW: Gettleman building

Please add to the file

From: Rob [mailto:youngobgyn@aol.com]
Sent: Saturday, April 22, 2017 9:16 PM
To: Hatala, Carlen

Subject: Gettleman building

Things are looking very positive,,, | will not be able to attend the hearing on Monday at 300pm,, however | will be seeing
alderman Murphy before the hearing.. | have had some very good feedback from Milwaukee beer/history lovers. | think
this may happen?? | hope!!! Thank you,,, Robert Young

Sent from my iPhone



